
Pumpkin
Whisperer

does it again!!



Iwade Health Walk - Pacing things out! Kent Orchards for Everyone Project
Do you have a ‘Tale to Tell’?



Alice in Wonderland!Iwade Rock 2018

Calling all toddlers (and their parents!)

Swale Cats Protection updateIWADE VILLAGE HALL UPDATE



Urgently required!!
Stephen Plumb who has taken on the role of Distribution Manager for
The Observer for the last 4 years or so is unable to continue to do
this after the next issue. Stephen’s role within the church and the
community has grown immeasurably during this time and he feels
unable to continue his work with the Observer.

You have probably never really thought about how The Observer
arrives on your door mat each month, but we have a dedicated team
of distributors around the village led by Stephen who liaises with our
printers to ensure all those distributors are supplied with their bundle
of copies to deliver to their allocated ‘round’.

Stephen works tirelessly within the community in many and varied roles
and the Observer team is very grateful for all that he does for Iwade
and has done for The Observer, his quiet efficiency will be missed.

However, that leaves us needing a new Distribution Manager to take on
Stephen’s mantle. The role is not too onerous, but does need
somebody with a car, willing to collect from the printers (in
Sittingbourne) and, then distribute copies to the delivery team around
the village.

If you feel you can help please get in touch with the Observer team
at:- the.iwade.observer@gmail.com and we’ll be pleased to welcome
you with open arms and give you all the information you need!

Iwade Reading Group

and The Rosie Project!




